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PURPOSE:  
Information Technology Services is recommending the City of High Point purchase sixty-five (65) portable 
radios and ninty-eight (98) mobile radios as part of its annual eight (8) year radio replacement cycle. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
This planned purchase will bring all radios in the city up to the P25 platform that will be usable with the 7.X 
radio system upgrade to be completed in the 2015-16 budget year.   
 
The radios purchased will be replacing radios in the Fire Department, Public Works Department and the Parks 
and Recreation Department.  This purchase also includes a less expensive model to be used in non-public safety 
areas. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
The City of High Point will use budgeted funds in the FY 2015-16 budget to purchase the radios from  Motorola 
Solutions, Inc.  The total cost of the radios is $577,691.87 which is the state contract price. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 
The Department of Information Technology Services recommends approval of the contract and that the 
appropriate City official be authorized to execute all necessary documents. 
 
 
 

 

 




